
SPECIAL NOTICE TO ALL LICENSED SOCIAL WORKERS, CLINICAL SOCIAL 
WORKERS, MARRIAGE AND FAMILY THERAPISTS AND PROFESSIONAL 

COUNSELORS 

 

Effective November 19, 2019, the State Board of Social Workers, Marriage and Family 
Therapists and Professional Counselors will now permit all 30 clock hours of approved 
continuing education to be completed on-line. 


